Jackson Hole Rotary Supper Club P.O. Box 7656 Jackson, WY 83002

March 31, 2020

Jackson Hole Rotary Lunch Club Foundation Jackson, Wyoming % jgoettler@tetonhospital.org

Dear Jackson Hole Rotary Foundation and Club Members,

Two years ago we started to raise funds for the new CWC Nursing Program to train Trauma Nurses here in Jackson Hole. You might remember our wine tasting event on the Town Square during Art Week or our raffle of a beautiful hand crafted drift boat. Those events raised \$30,000.

The Jackson Supper Club has been working with the Central Wyoming College to create a State of the Art Learning and Teaching Center for their new Nursing College Campus. Overall this is a \$100,000 project. The Simulation Lab will enable future nurses to learn and develop clinical judgement skills in a virtual reality environment using state-of-the-art Simulator "Dummies".

WE FOUND A NEED TO GET STARTED RIGHT-AWAY!

The goal is to train nurses who will work to treat and prevent disease while caring for patients. Students will be trained in trauma care using computerized Simulators. I've included a copy of the budget with a more technical description.

Now more than ever we want to get started with the Trauma Nursing Program. Classrooms are currently located in the Center for the Arts. We do not need wait for their new building. Phase One Budget: \$37,278.92.

Please join us with what ever you can you do to help? This will make a big difference in our community. \$ 7,000 get's us rolling.

Regards,

Richard Tambor (307) 699-1181 richtheartist@gmail.com